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Electric Boat and the Metal Trades Council continue to make significant progless on
negotiations and anticipate reaching a tentative agreement sometime tomorrow, Friday,
September 29.

MTC mernbers should proceed with planned overtime work over the upcoming weekend.
We will continue to keep you informed on the status of the negotiations. Please check for
updates at the MTC website, via your EB email for those with accounts, or hard-copy flyers
at the gates.
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